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Dear Key Clubbers, 
 I can’t believe we are already 
this far into the school year!  

Even though it seems to be flying 

past, remember to just take 

everything one day at a time.  

Don’t get too stressed!  Especially 

for you seniors who are applying 

to colleges and scholarships, 

trying to balance school with life, 

and staying busy with all of your 

extracurricular activities, this is 

probably the busiest time of your 

life.  However, we must all stay 

true to our duties and do our best 

to make this community and our 

world a better place.  Don’t be 

afraid to ask for help; the only 

way we learn is by asking 

questions.  You have many 

resources and people around you, 

such as advisers, fellow 

members/officers, and me.   

 Please remember that 

communication is key.  When I send 

out e-mails or update the websites, let 

me know what you think!   

 I wish each and every one of you 

good luck with these next few busy 

months, and I look forward to 

meeting all of you when I visit your 

clubs. ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely in service,   

Alexis Taitel 

On the international 

website, you will find the 

official Key Club store, 

where you can buy 

apparel, jewelry, meeting 

items, recognition items, 

gifts, and more. The 

website is 

www.store.kiwanis.org, 

and just click on the link 

labeled “Key Club.” 

Upcoming Events: 
Fall Rally North will be October 24, where 

you can bid on lieutenant governors, go 

to a divisional spirit rally, meet new 

people, help out Pediatric Trauma 

Prevention, and have fun!  Registration 

materials are available on 

www.cnhkeyclub.org under the “Events” 

tab. 
 

� Our region needs at least 40 people 

to go to Fall Rally in order to have 

enough money for a bus! 

 

Please remember that the divisional website, 

www.d23keyclub.weebly.com, gets updated constantly and 

has a whole list of project ideas.  Make sure you stay up to 

date on what is going on, and ask if you have any questions.  

The website is officially “divisional,” but there are lots of 
resources for the whole region on there as well.  

The District Convention Committee has created a fun video all about 

DCON, called “Call to Convention.”  It will be posted on the district 

website within the next few weeks, so please check it out, and be sure to 

publicize it to all of your members! 
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“Service is the rent we pay to be living. It is the very purpose of life and not  

something you do in your spare time.” 
 

~Marian Wright Edelman

Alexis Taitel 
D23/45 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 

D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   

Keri Putnam 
Region 6 Advisor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 232-3510 

nvbooklady@sbcglobal.net  

K E Y    C L U B 

Dues Info. & Dates 
� Start paying dues: October 1 

� Early bird dues deadline: November 1 

� Regular dues deadline: December 1 

� Club becomes delinquent: December 2 

� Club becomes suspended: February 1 
 

For more information on dues, please visit 

http://cnhkeyclub.org/index.php?option=c

om_content&view=article&id=89&Itemid=

95. 

Recognition: 
 There are tons of opportunities to earn 

awards and recognition for Key Club work 

that you and advisors complete throughout 

the year, and it is never too early to start the 

process of applying.  Visit the district 

website’s “recognition” tab for more 

information about applying for awards. 

 

Key Club Week: A week to celebrate our pride as Key Clubbers 
 

Day 1: November 2; Show your K in every Way  

Wear your Key Club spirit gear, post posters everywhere, travel throughout 

your community showing everyone your K  

 

Day 2: November 3; Kudos to the Key Players  

Just like the A in our Project CARE, appreciate those who have helped 

your club and recognize their contribution  

 

Day 3: November 4; Connect the K’s  

Get together with the rest of your K-Family for anything: a service project, a 

fundraiser, a meeting, or even a social  

 

Day 4: November 5; Bring a friend to Key Club  

If every member brought a friend, our membership would double!  

 

Day 5: November 6; Your way  

Be creative and celebrate being a Key Clubber however you would like  

The District Convention Committee has announced the 

new District Convention (DCON) theme for 2010:  
 

“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”    
 

The registration materials for DCON are already available 

on the district website under the “Events” tab, so please 

start fundraising and sending in your paperwork as soon as 
possible! 

District Newsletter 

For the first time in our district’s history, we have a district 

newsletter.  This is very exciting news and is a great way for officers 

and members to stay in the Key Club loop and get more involved.  

View past and present newsletters online at 

http://cnhkeyclub.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article

&id=92&Itemid=131.  


